Eric Anderson

Thank you for this opportunity to submit the following comments!

1. DTG should not be policing themselves in this matter. Dept of Ecology & The Dept of Health
must be integrally involved with the monitoring & policing of all DTG activities at the landfill.
Especially necessary now that there have been violations.

2. Continued dumping at the landfill should cease until this matter is corrected. For any dumping to
continue it needs to be under a new permit, with an installed liner for future dumping and adequate
monitoring / policing per #1 above.

3. We should not be accepting out of county, or out of state waste at this site.

4. Comprehensive ground water & air pollution monitoring needs to be incorporated into any future
plans.

5. Is this just a dumping site or is there any recycling occurring? It sounds like it is a dump site for
all kinds of waste! The regulatory agencies need to be stringently monitoring DTG activities!

6. The public needs to be kept informed and involved with any future "Work Plan" associated with
this Agreed Order.

7. Although this site is called the Anderson Landfill (previous owner), it should be made very clear
that the site is now under the ownership of Macquarie Asset Management and that they could all be
listed as potentially liable parties. New permits should be reissued with the requirement that any
future operation areas or expansions require a substantial lining to prevent the leaching of
contaminants into the soil and ground water.



